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PRESS RELEASE 

Bahamian Students to Compete in 
Artificial Intelligence and FINTECH at Harvard University 

In collaboration with the University of The Bahamas, the Central Bank of The Bahamas is sending four (4) 
Bahamian students to compete in LIVE AI “Hackathon 2024”.  

The UB students will compete in the hackathon applying artificial intelligence and fintech tools to create 
a new and innovative product and services, including financial services applications. 

The students will leave Nassau on March 20th and travel to Harvard University, Cambridge Massachusetts 
for the competition which takes place March 24th and 25th. 

They will compete against bright, talented undergraduates from Harvard University, Duke University 
and other U.S. and international students. 

The Central Bank offers congratulations and best wishes: 

  Jessica Symonette    Makari Smith    Matthew Williams Tawanna Livingstone 

18 March 2024     


